
"From:   

Sent: December 28, 2018 6:35 PM 

To: Customer Service - Reception 

Subject: Comment about retail cannabis in Newmarket  

 

Dear Mayor John Taylor or To Whom it may concern, 

As I’ve missed the timeline for the online survey, I felt compelled to forward a short 
response and comment. 

I am NOT in favour of cannabis being available at retail, especially in Newmarket.  

There are too many unknowns, risk and negative exposure to our town and its 
residents, especially minors.  

Just because it’s seen as a money maker for the local government DOESN’T make it a 
morally or ethically correct decision. I hope there will be consideration for the ethical 
aspect and consequences in decision making. 

Sincerely, 

Tracey Paul 

Newmarket Resident 
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